

Woodside Primary School Gittin Street Oswestry Shropshire SY11 1DT

Tel: 01691 652446 admin@woodside.shropshire.sch.uk www.woodsideschool.co.uk

Wednesday 6 December 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

We will be having our Christmas party on Monday 18 December. The children can come to school in their party clothes. Please can all children wear/bring suitable footwear so that we can maintain their safety in the outdoor area.

We would be most grateful for a donation of £1.00 to enable us to buy some party food. Please could you bring in your donation by Friday 15 December.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

The Reception Team